Attached to this email are the new directives regarding symptoms and when to stay home issued by Dr. Mylène Drouin, Regional Director of Public Health
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Subject: Confirmed case of COVID-19 in our school
Dear VMC Families,
This letter is to inform you that Vincent Massey Collegiate has received two new positive COVID-19 test result(s).  Additional, staff and students are not implicated and therefore no action is required.
We must respect confidentiality and as such, we are not able to provide additional information. Rest assured that we are monitoring the situation closely in collaboration with the regional public health authorities.
The school will open January 18th, 2021 and continues to apply all necessary measures to prevent further spread. 
Please contact the school if you or immediate family members are quarantining.  Information will remain confidential.
We invite you to be particularly vigilant regarding your state of health and that of your child. Please read the new directives attached at the top of this email.
Our priority remains the health of children and staff.
Thank you for your collaboration.
 
Sincerest Regards,
Franca Cristiano
Principal
fcristiano@emsb.qc.ca

